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P & C 100 Club 

Congratulations to the winner of the P & C 100 club 

Carol & Ned Munn. Well Done. Thank you to all 

who helped organise and purchased tickets. 

$1,000 was raised for the School. 

 

Athletic Carnival – Champion House - WILGA 

Congratulations to all our competitors. Thank you 

to the parents who assisted on the day. The 

morning tea and lunch was appreciated by 

everyone. Thank You Katrina Smith & Sue Shaw 

for organising and the parents who assisted.  

Ball Games that were postponed due to cold 

weather yesterday will be held today or tomorrow. 

Individual Champions 

 Champion  Runner Up 

Sub Junior 

Girl 

Bella-Lee Munn Clare Cory 

Sub Junior 

Boy 

Benjamin 

Hobday 

Clayton Schoupp 

Junior Girl Elly-Maree 

Brown 

Rochelle Vosper 

Junior Boy James Walker Kaydhan Taylor 

11yrs Girl Brittany Ford Annabelle 

Latimer-Smith 

11yrs Boy Hayden Hancock Brock Byers 

12yrs Boy Bradley Haley  

 

The Calendar 

TERM 2 

June 

Fri 27th Last Day Term 2 

 

Term 3 

July 

Mon 14th Staff Development 

Day 

Tue 15th Students 

commence Term 3 

Wed 16th First Day - Active 

After-School Program 3-4pm 

Wed 23rd - Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 

Mon 28th Heferen Shield 

Wed 30th - Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 

Aug 

Wed 6th - Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 

Tues 12th School Council 

Meeting 2pm 

Wed 13th – No Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 
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Mrs Schwartz & Mrs Sullivan Leave 

Mrs Schwartz and Mrs Sullivan will be on Leave for the beginning of Term 3. 

K-2 Readers 

Miss Gordon has requested all readers need to be returned this week. An audit of 

school readers is undertaken at the end of each term. 

 

Head Lice 

A report of headlice has been made. Parents are asked to regularly check their 

child’s hair. Treatment is required before the child can return to school. Parents 

are reminded all hats and bedding needs to be treated as well.  

Available at Pally Styles : JUUCE "Knot Knitty" : bonus duo pack (including gel, 

spray, and comb) $30.95.(salon opened 7 days a week. Contact Amy @ Pally Styles 

0488 923 867 

Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen coordinator.  Families are allocated to do Friday 

canteen. The Friday fruit program will continue and parents will be placed on a 

roster to supply fruit. Mrs Kerrie McNamara will continue to assist with Canteen 

every Monday. Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her 

know if you need to change / swap a day. 

NO CANTEEN THIS FRIDAY 
2014 Canteen Roster Term 3 

  
Monday Canteen  Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 

14th July No Canteen 18th July Kay Grant Jill Walker 

21st July Kerrie McNamara 25th July Tracey Baker Kylie Kumar 

28th July Kerrie McNamara 1st August Katrina Smith Danni Smith 

4th August Kerrie McNamara 8th August Belinda Schoupp Katreana Byers 

11th August  Kerrie McNamara 15th August Donna Stevens Renae Hancock 

18th August Kerrie McNamara 22nd August Keira Williams Heidi Johnstone 

25th August Kerrie McNamara 29th August Liz Hobday Amy Haley 

1st September Kerrie McNamara 5th September Kerry Munn Donna Stevens 

8th September Kerrie McNamara 12th September Heidi Johnstone Kay Grant 

15th September Kerrie McNamara  19th September Casey Schneider Jodi Rigby 
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3-6 Excursion to Lake Ainsworth. 

All permission notes should have been returned. The total cost for each student 

for this excursion is $300. Parents can pay the full amount or pay by instalment.  

Invoices have been sent home this week. 

 

We Hope you all have a 

Restful  and  

Happy Holidays. 

Students return on the 

Tuesday 15th July,2014. 
 
Trespassing on School Grounds. 

Parents and the community are reminded that NO ONE 

should be on school grounds outside school hours. 

Principal permission is required when on School grounds 

out of hours. 
 



Ph: 0267 549 209 Fax: 0267 549 435 email: pallamalla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ph: 0267 549 209 Fax: 0267 549 435 email: pallamalla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ph: 0267 549 209 Fax: 0267 549 435 email: pallamalla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


